
 Cleveland Elementary  
would like to invite you to 
Kindergarten Shadow Day! 

 
Kindergarten Shadow is Friday, May 3rd from 8:30-9:30 am.  

Parents will find out information about the school, 
 have an opportunity to ask questions,  

and take a tour of the campus.  
 

Children will spend time in a Kindergarten classroom  
and have the chance to experience some of what happens  

during a typical day in Kindergarten. 
  

We ask that parents call Cleveland Elementary 770-716-3905  
ahead of time to sign their child up for a Kindergarten screening after 

Shadow Day. ​ ​The screening takes about 30 minutes. 
 

We look forward to meeting you and your child! 


